
 

21 April 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 11 Parents/Carers Evening 

Thursday 17 November 2022, 4.15 - 7.00pm 

 
This important evening is scheduled in-person on Thursday 17 November 2022. See more 

information below. 

 

Aims of the Evening 
 

• To help students recognise the gaps in their knowledge and understanding. 

• To allow subject staff to give students advice as to how they can improve on the work that 

has been completed in the Autumn Term and prepare for the forthcoming December 

examinations. 

 

How the Evening Will Run 
 

• We expect students to be present (in school uniform) with parents/carers. 

• Appointments will last for five minutes with each subject teacher. 

• Appointments are made through a remote system. More details are included in the letter 

that was emailed. The login will require you to enter basic details about yourself and your 

son/ward to access the site. 

• Bookings for appointments will be open from 3.00pm on Thursday 10 November to 

9.00am on Thursday 17 November and are essentially made on a first-come, first-served 

basis for timeslots. 

 

*** 

 

If you have any issues with accessing the site or making appointments, please let us know by 

emailing ngaskell@isleworthsyon.org. We look forward to meeting you and would like to thank 

you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr N Gaskell 

Pastoral Leader – Year 11 

mailto:ngaskell@isleworthsyon.org

